
 
 TO: SCH – CEQA Submit FROM: Planning – Environmental Team 
    Bethelhem Telahun 
     
SUBJECT: Resubmitting Documents  DATE:  April 18, 2023 
              
 
 

Hello,  

 

I had uploaded CEQA documents for a 20 day public circulation period on March 30, 2023 
(SCH#2023030781). It has just been brought to my attention that the documents were for the wrong 
project.  

 

I would like to withdraw the project and upload a new project with the correct documents.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Sincerely,  

Bethelhem Telahun 
Planner 
Bethelhem.Telahun@sanjoseca.gov  
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